Insight Out
By Bill Miller

My own daily prayer is on our monthly World Prayer Bulletin:

“With grateful hearts, | hold and energize the vision of a healthy Earth with pristine air, lands and
waters; with peaceful joyous peoples—fulfilled, self-empowered, loving and grateful—who live in an
abundance of good health, happiness, prosperity and all good things, holding and energizing an ever-
evolving higher spiritual vision.”

Cynthia and | were disappointed that due to flu and viral infections we could not attend the Celebration
of Life Memorial Service for Barbara Morgan, our long-time member and friend, in San Diego on March
11, 2018. The feedback we received from Barbara’s daughter Kandis Schmidt-Vanina was that it was a
great party with much laughter and joy and a feeling of Barbara’s overlighting, loving presence.

We are over our health challenges and back to working on a webinar, “The Three Selves” Class, and
editing the Unknown Jesus book. We have distributed dozens of our new Three Selves book, Portals to
Your Higher Consciousness and are now also evaluating and updating our eleven-year-old computer
system for office and class use.

A message from my teachers:

“When you enable, you disable.” I'm processing this and looking within for clarity and guidance to apply
it within myself and to share with others.

As prophecies of “gloom and doom” fill the media, creating fear and hopelessness in the lives of many,
we as Light workers can transmute the “gloom and doom” to “gloom and BLOOM” through our Love,
Light, thoughts, prayers, and the Grace of the Blessed Creator.

Maybe we are just in suspension awaiting ascension! Who knows what mysteries and miracles are
unfolding?



